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April 8, 2022 
 

Sisters and Brothers, 

 
Negotiations with the Company have continued in Montreal for 
the past two weeks, including through this past weekend.  

Due to challenges related to Covid, discussions are advancing at a 
less than adequate pace; however, we are working hard to reach a 
negotiated agreement.  

Your Committee will be traveling back and will continue to meet in 
Toronto next and will keep you informed of future developments. 

Thank you for your continued support, it is of the utmost 
importance. 

In Solidarity, 

Ontario BTS Bargaining Committee     
Jim Fling, Local 34-O 
Colum Lynn, Local 1996-O  
Kevin Paddon, Local 31 
Mike Snell, Local 30-O         
Clayton Nunn, National Representative 
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